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Rivera,-Maribel
emmendl

From: Fictitious Name Address Change

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 12:36 PM

To: Rivera, Maribel

Subject: FW:. Update My EIN number to the correct compant from Tilt Tech to the correct name Tilt

Tech Usa Florida

Sincerely,

Sean P. Toner
Division of Corporations
850-245-6989

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Flerida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of Stale, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Pat Ritone [mailto: patritone68 @yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 11:51 AM

To: Fictitious Name Address Change

Subject: Fwd: Update My EIN number to the correct compant from Tilt Tech to the correct name Tilt Tech Usa Florida

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pat Ritone <patritone68@yahoo.com>

Date: May 18, 2011 10:02:50 AM EDT

To: "ficaddresschange@dos.state.fl.us" <ficaddresschange(@dos.state.fl.us>

Subject: Update My EIN number to the correct compant from Tilt Tech to the correct
name Tilt Tech Usa Florida

To whom it may concern

My name is Pasquale Ritone on May 5 th 2011 I opened a new company in Florida on
Sunbiz.org named Tilt- Tech the following day I received an email informing me that the name
was already taken, I called Sunbiz customer service and they advised me to go to ¢ file and make
a correction to update the company name, since I already had applied for a EIN number under
Tilt-Tech [ was told to keep the same EIN number and to email you to update to the new correct
name Tilt Tech USA Florida.

I'm requesting with this letter to please match my existing EIN ( 45- 2065219 } number to the
new company name TILT TECH USA FLORIDA.

Please feel free to contact me on my cell anytime at 954-336-1974.

Sincerely,

Pasquale Ritone



